
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Rehearsals for our Christmas Nativity performances are now well underway, with the sound of Christmas music 

echoing throughout the school. We are beginning to feel very festive!  

We are aware that there have been a lot of letters home this week, so we are including a list of all our Christmas 

activities in this newsletter. These include dates and timings for the FOTS Christmas fair, Parents events and 

Nativity performances, so please do make sure you add those all-important dates in your diary.  

29th November 2024 

2018 

 

Don’t forget to sign up to your child’s class Dojo 

account to get the latest about what your child has 

been learning and reminders of any upcoming class 

events! 

Reminder about Absence 

Please let the office know by 

9.10am if your child will be 

absent.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Ms Hannah 

Meadowcroft.  

Alternative DSL – Mr Daryl Jones and Mrs Bell-

Tye  

Our Safeguarding Governor is Mrs Gooderham. 

Please report any safeguarding concerns to a 

member of the team: via the school office or by 

telephoning 01379 678392.  

Thank you  


